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More needs to be done to stop 'roadkill' of our animals. I recently drove from Sydney to Tamworth 
and the rate of carnage was horrific. My husband recently drove from Albury to Sydney & hit a 

large kangaroo. The kangaroo hopped back into the bush, it's injuries unknown. Luckily, my 
husband could repair the front of his car well enough to drive home. The accident could have been 

so much worse. 

 


